
I am writing to you because, as you are aware, I am a real estate agent. I know many 
professions are taking a hit right now. Real estate is no exception. I have been sheltering in 
place as required for my profession in Mendocino county at this time. It has come to my 
attention though that the Federal and State guidelines now consider my business essential. My 
understanding is that Sonoma, Marin, and Napa counties, have all updated their SIP orders to 
allow Real Estate agents to show vacant homes at least. Having a home (shelter) is essential just 
like having food. I am hoping the board of supervisors for our county will reconsider the 
restrictions placed on real estate agents and allow us to move forward by showing, having 
inspections, etc. with transactions for vacant homes at least. 
 
Thank you for the work you do! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Randa 
 
Randa Craighead 

 

 


